
Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
 

April 28, 2011 
 
 
Present: Kris Bartanen, Geoffrey Block, Alva Butcher, Julie Christoph, William Haltom 
(chair), Andy Rex, and Michael Spivey 
 
Minutes: The meeting convened at 3:05 p.m. in Wyatt 326, and the minutes of April 14 
were approved. 
 
Business: In response to a request by the Faculty Advancement Committee Dean 
Bartanen asked the PSC to consider a question about the Faculty Code that had arisen 
during the course of a streamlined review.  The PSC then made some small adjustments 
to the Professional Standards Committee End-of Academic-Year Report ably prepared by 
Chair Bill Haltom, who will present the report to the Faculty Senate on May 9. 
 
Before adjourning its last meeting of the 2010-11 academic year at 3:39 p.m. the 
Committee extended its sincere gratitude to Bill for two years of excellent service as 
chair. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Geoffrey Block 


